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August 16, 1990.

,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Hashington,-D.C. 20555

# Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Revised schedule for Generic Letter 89-04
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295/304

[

References: (a) Generic Letter 89-04, dated April 3,1989.
(b) H. Richter letter to U.S. NRC, dated

October 2, 1989.
,

Dear Sir:

Generic letter 89-04 (Generic Letter) was issued to provide guidance
to licensees on frequently identified weaknesses of Inservice Testing (IST)-
Programs. As reported in Reference (b) for Zion Station, a review was being -|
performed on the scope of the IST Program taking into account the guidance in
the Generic Letter. Any necessary program and implementation procedure
revisions were expected to be completed by August 31, 1990. At that time, the
IST Program revision was to be submitted for NRC review. This letter presents-

a revised schedule for Zion Station. 4

Delays have been experienced in completing'the required revision to
the IST program. These delays stem largely from the scope of involvement of
the Station ISI and IST groups with the dual unit outage which occurred during
the-Spring of 1990. Although significant progress has been made on the t

program and implementation procedure revisions, additional time will be '

required for completion. It is expected that these revisions (program and
implentation procedures) will be completed by November 30, 1990. At that
time, the IST Program revision will be submitted for NRC review.

Please direct any questions that you have on this letter to this
office.

(- Respectfully,

Darrell T6ylor,

j Generic Issues Administrator
i

; cc: A.B Davis - Regional Administrator, Region III
| Senior Resident Inspector - Zion
p C. Patel -NRR
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